
Section 6.1070  Project Labor Agreement

A CMGC contract, DB contract, or PDB contract shall require the design-build contractor, progressive design-build contractor or CMGC contractor to enter into a project labor agreement used by the Department unless the transportation project is federally funded and the application of those requirements would jeopardize the receipt or use of federal funds in support of the transportation project as determined by the Department.  This requirement does not apply to construction-related professional services.

(Source:  Added at 48 Ill. Reg. 10137, effective July 1, 2024)
